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The new dash-1 amendment should be labelled "put all the gun dealers out of 

business ACT" because that is what it will do.  This is so sneaky, to introduce a 

"simply study" bill and then do a "gut and stuff" into something that is dramatically 

different.  Posting it 24 hours before the hearing, with no fiscal impact statement, the 

committee should be ashamed of operating in such an underhanded fashion.  All of 

the previously submitted testimony is all for naught.  Shame on you. 

 

This bill has so many "gotcha" features that a simple gun dealer will need a full time 

lawyer on premises to keep them from trouble.  Compliance costs will be enough to 

drive these small businesses under, which is clearly the intent behind this monster.  

No gun dealers = no gun sales.  The 114 crowd will finally get their wish, and all 

honest law abiding citizens will be screwed.  Meantime criminals will still get guns.   

 

This is such an undemocratic way to operate.  The lack of transparency and 

contempt for voters is reaching a new all time high.  Leave small business alone, they 

are already regulated by the ATF.  Enough is enough.  HELL NO on HB3076 


